
	

On Monday 28th June the school took part in a Zoom 
meeting with members of the organisation Making 

Generation R, an affiliation of Blesma (the military charity 
for limbless veterans). 

MGR teach children about resilience through 
personal stories. The meeting was hosted by Ben Worth, 
who was supported by Mike Wildeman. Mike, a former 
pilot, shared the story of how a motorcycle accident led 
to him losing his left leg below the knee and not being 

able to fly anymore. 

Mike talked about not giving up and how through hard 
work and determination he now leads the first disabled 
air display team and that his life has improved. Pupils 
were encouraged to ask questions and both Ben and 
Mike said that they had been asked some of the best 

questions in the time they had been doing MGR.
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